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  Noritake Co., Inc.  

June 21st, 2022 

 

Dear Customers; 

 

Notification of discontinued products 
 

We regret to inform you that as of today, we have decided to discontinue of the production of the part 

listed below. The reason of our decision is that global demand for the part is insufficient. 

 

The part will follow the schedule; 

 

Applicable products: 

 

 TKU016CT-A100 

 

Last order date: June 29th, 2022 

Last order quantity: up to 10pcs. 

Price: Refer to Quotation#099-22LA 

 

 

If you have any question, please feel free to contact us. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Fumihiko (Tom) Mizutani 

Sales Manager, Electronics Division 

Noritake Co., Inc. 
 


